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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

28th January  Butterworth to Wokingham Station 

28th January  NO YOGA CLUB 

29th January  Donaldson to Wokingham Station 

29th January  NO MARTIAL ARTS CLUB 

29th January  Year 5 Swimming 

30th January  Morpurgo Class Liturgy 

31st January  Rosen to Wokingham Station 

5th February   Year 5 Swimming 

6th February   Open Day for Current Parents 

8th February   Year 5 & 6 to Winchester Science Centre 

8th February   SA Quiz Night, 7.30pm 

As Christians we have a responsibility to ensure the Word of God continues to spread; this is done, 

in the main, by demonstrating our Gospel Values through our words and actions, showing how God 

wanted us to treat one another. However, in these busy times it’s easy to become full of our own self-

importance and forget about the needs and feelings of others; it’s important we remember to respect 

and love one another so that this fraught world we live in may be a better place for us all. “Do for  
other people the same things you want them to do for you. This is the meaning of the law of Moses and 

the teaching of the Prophets.” (Matthew 7:12-13)  

Please turn over 

Clubs 

Please note there is no Yoga Club or Martial 

Arts Club next week.  Both of these clubs will  

have an extra session the week                

commencing the 26th March. 

Calling All Trip Trained 

Parents! 

Year 1 and 2 are looking for 
parents to help with their 1:1 
reading. Ideally from 2pm or 

2.30pm on a Monday, Tuesday, Thursday or    
Friday afternoon.  Please note you must have 
attended our Trip Training in September and 
hold a current DBS to help in school.       
Contact the office if you are able to offer 
some of your time. 

Open Day for Current 
Parents 
Our Annual Open Day 
takes place on       

Wednesday 6th February.  Please ensure 
you have booked a session using the      
booking system on our website.  Only 
adults with a pre-booked session will be 
allowed entry. 

Bracknell Bees 

Please find attached a 
‘Kids Go Free’ Voucher 
for the Bracknell Bees 

game on the 2nd February 



Over the next few weeks you might spot many members of staff with their heads in books     

cramming for the most eagerly awaited social event of the year – the SA Quiz! This event is      

always great fun; if you haven’t signed up yet please do come along and see if you can take 

on the staff team! 

Butterworth class led our first class assembly of the year on Wednesday; unfortunately I wasn’t 

able to attend but it has been lovely to receive such positive feedback from the parents who 

were there. Our class assemblies are a wonderful opportunity for the children to show off all that 

they have been learning in their own unique way! Our forthcoming Open Day is another 

chance for you to see our school in action;  don’t forget to sign up through the booking system 

so you can share your child’s learning experience with them. 

Some of you may have noticed that we have taken our learning outside!  We have some      

fabulous new playground markings with games and activities using Maths skills and Phonics.  I 

look forward to seeing the children enjoy these new additions to our outside space. 

This weekend some of our past and present pupils, as well as our very own, Mrs Robins, will be 

performing in the Parish Pantomine, Cinderella. We wish them all the very best of luck! 

 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Nikki Peters 

Headteacher 


